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Sermon Notes 

  

August 1,  2021  

 

Prelude                                                                                                                      
    

Welcome/Announcements                                             Chris Roth                                                 

                                                                                                                             

Call to Worship          Lamentations 3:22-23         Jerry Houghton 

 

 “Leaning On the Everlasting Arms” 

                                                                                                                             

Invocation                                                                   Gerry Garrett 

                                                         

                                              “Forever” 

 

Children’s Feature                                                          Pastor Robb 

         (Children ages 3-6 are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

 

“His Mercy Is More” 

“Graves Into Gardens” 

 

Offertory Prayer                                                              Jerry Marti                                    

                                                                                                                              

Worship Through Giving                                                                                                       

Offertory                  “Were It Not For Grace”            Lorraine Vice                                            

                       

Message in Song              “Holy Spirit”                       Julie Morrow                                                

                          

Message                       “His Mercy Endures”                Pastor Robb                                                 

Psalm 107:1-9 

(Page 600 in your Pew Bible)            

 

Response to Message       “Great Is Thy Faithfulness”  

 

Closing Prayer                                                                  Tom Main                                     

MINISTRY OF PRAYER 

CHURCH FAMILY 

Gary Melton     Jane Houghton     Mike Koehn      Nell Finley  

Thelma Lehman     Pastor Robb     Rebecca Emery     Brian Gilbert                   

Melanie Bruffett     Phyllis Morris     Allene Phipps              
        

EXTENDED CHURCH FAMILY 

Trent Morgan, family of Ed & Brenda Onstott   Jeff Phipps, friend of Leon Bishop 
Tom Buchanan, Rhonda Enochs, Justin Weis, friends of LeeRoy & Anna Voorhees 

 Traci Overman, friend of Kristi Gordon                  

     Rachel Kailer, Grandaughter of Sam & Jolene LeeMasters 

    Brett Simmons, grandson of Shelia Pugh       Becky Howell, friend of Teresa Roberts         

Richard Gloodt, father of Chastity O’Neal      Sondra Reigel, friend of Ralph Stahl  

 Bekah Kinsey & family, Daughter of Rosmarie  & James McMullen 

     Beth Pettibon, friend of Barb & David Thrasher 

Josie Chairez, great niece of Brenda Onstott     

Melissa Fanning, friend of Jennifer Beem       

Jessica Querry, sister-in-law of Kerri Beshore   

Wiley Buchanan, Debbie Marti’s brother                               

                                                    

MILITARY/1st RESPONDER PERSONNEL 

Brian Jenkins-helicopter pilot in Germany, Grandson of Maxine Francis 

Dylan Hill-Eielson Air Force base, Alaska -son in law of Darin & Jennifer Beem 

Caleb Stevens- USAF Las Vegas , NV, son of Gary & Shelia Stevens 

Richard Jones - Army, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Brandon Lipe - Chicago, Il. grandson of Noel & Lynn Grigery 

Joey Rossiter  - North Carolina, grandson of Sue Hobson 

Merissa Schmidt - Pentagon, granddaughter of Wanda Reno 

                        Mark Jones - Okinawa, Japan, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Patrick Beetler - Camp LaJeune, NC, son of Sherry Stettler 

Nathan Davis-National Guard, husband of Sarah Davis 

 

 MISSION OUTREACH 

Pastoral Staff      Lamar’s Unchurched      Building Committee  

Building Project     Wisley Lucien– Espy & Dr. Berry, Missionaries 
 

To Know Christ and To Make Him Known 

No Evening Service 



 

Monday, August 16th 

12:00-6:00 pm 

FBC Fellowship Hall 

THIS WEEK AT FBC 

 SUNDAY, AUGUST 1 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal                        
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service  
        No Evening Service 
                         
  TUESDAY, AUGUST 3 
   1:15 pm YAH Council 
   7:00 pm Church Council 
 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 4 
   5:30 pm Praise Team 
   6:30 pm Sanctuary Choir Resumes 
   7:15 pm Adoration & Praise Resumes 
                                                                                                            
 SUNDAY, AUGUST 8 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am  Worship Service   
        No Evening Service         

Volunteers for Next Week-Aug. 8th 

Kingdom Kids 
   Coordinator:   Lynn Ann Sandberg 
         Workers:   Saundra Moore & Belinda Shoff                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                            Greeters 
        NE Door :    Darin & Jennifer Beem 
        NW Door:    Carol Hartline 
        SW Door:    Harold VanDeMark 
        SE Door :    Donald Noll  

Connection Center 

Althea VanDeMark 
 

Audio/Visual 
            Sound:     Damon Hall 
  Lights/Video:     Kale Regier 

 
Children’s Church 

Julie Means & Ryley Moore  

 Deacon of the Month 
Donald Noll / David Roberts 

      Up-Coming Meetings 

Tuesday, August 3rd 

YAH Council @ 1:15 pm 

Church Council @ 7:00 pm 

Operation Christmas Child 
Youth Packing Party 

Your participation in this ministry is very 
important for it to be successful and will 
allow our youth an opportunity to serve 
through a “hands-on” activity. The Pack-
ing Party will be held in October. 

August items:  pencil sharpeners,     

erasers, and coloring pages. 

A goal has been set for the youth to pack 
100 shoeboxes and we need 100 of each 
item.  Please bring the items to the 
church and put them in the tubs that will 
be provided.  

Later in the year individuals and families 
will have the opportunity to personally fill 
shoeboxes.  It is our prayer that more 
children will have the joy of receiving a 
gift and an opportunity to hear the       
Gospel. 

Serving God together, 

Operation Christmas Child at First Baptist 
Church Lamar 

           University of Mo. Extension offers                          

Mental Health First Aid Training                           

Lamar First Baptist Church Aug. 20th 

12:00-6:00pm.                                                   

Must be registered by Aug. 2nd 

This 3 yr. certification training typically costs 

$50.00 per person but due to a federal grant 

all the cost is covered. This course gives    
people the tools to identify, understand and 
respond to someone who might be struggling 

with mental health and substance use      

challenge.  For more info contact  

  Kyleigh Sullivan @ 660-619-1355 or visit 

https:extension.missouri.edu/events/mental-         

health-first-aid-for-adults-barton-county 

Sanctuary Choir and Adoration & Praise                             

Will start back up on  

Wednesday, August 4th. 

Choir @ 6:30 pm 

Bells @ 7:15 pm 

Free Back To School Haircuts  

Monday,  August 16th 

9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Kids K-12th Grade 

 Shear Innovations-1103 Broadway,  Lamar 

(across from Fire station) 

 Please note change of day & location from previous yrs. 

Last Names Starting With 

A-H:  9:00 am-10:00 am 

I-O:  10:00 am—11:00 am 

P-Z:  11:00 am-12:00 pm  

12:00-1:00 pm Open for those needing cuts @ lunch 

  Sponsored by First Baptist Church, Lamar 

  Please check to see if any of the items  

    belong to you. 

 We will donate any        

    Items not claimed. 

                 Ladies Luncheon 
   Thursday, Aug. 19th 12:00 pm 
     Mae Cooper’s home  1306 E. 19th St 
     Menu: Taco Soup w/toppings 
   Chips & Cheese dip, dessert & drink 
                All ladies welcome!   
       Enjoy the meal & the fellowship. 

             C o l l is i o n 
Yo uth 

                                               
 Back-To-School POOL PARTY 

    Wed. Aug. 18th 6-8:00 pm 

101 Broadway-home of Jim O’Neal 

      Pizza & Drink provided  

  A Thank you card is on the 

    Bulletin board from the  

     Family of Lois LeVaugh 


